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 Objection

Comments I object due to safety concerns regarding the lorries on West Hoathly Road. The road is too narrow and
has no pavement either side so poses a serious danger to pedestrians, and to traffic. As a regular
visitor to Beechcroft Care Centre, I know there is a lot of movement in and out of their drive, with staff
and residents, and with a bend in either direction that will be even more dangerous to have extra lorry
traffic on the road. The road is used by pedestrians, and the danger to them should be obvious, aren't
we supposed to be encouraged to get out of our cars and walk more, not risk our lives?! I also have
concerns about air quality, and pollution, bearing in mind there are vulnerable residents living in
Beechcroft who could be adversely affected.
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